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Dear Child’s Dream Supporters and Doners,    18.06.2023 
 
   since the completion of our Saysa Morn School in Cambodia at the end of 2018 and the 
related follow-up projects (playground, outdoor area, schoolbooks and shelves), we have 
continued to save, bringing our current balance in our Child's Dream account to just under 
25,000 Euros! 
 
   On behalf of Child's Dream, I would like to thank you once again for your loyalty and your 
trust in the work of Child's Dream! Your loyalty, the review of what has already been achieved 
and the vision for further projects touch me very much due to the "story of origin" told in 
detail elsewhere and spur me on to continue. 
 
   After more than three years of absence due to Corona, I visited the Child's Dream 
headquarters in Chiang Mai last week and learned that they not only survived the pandemic 
unscathed, but that the Foundation has even grown. A total of 70 permanent employees are 
now taking care of the projects in Thailand, Cambodia, Laos and, despite the unrest in 
Myanmar, also there. The Cambodia CD team alone, which also looks after our school from its 
base in Siam Reap, has now grown to 18 permanent employees. 
 
   The main reason for my Child's Dream attempt was the promise made in the last newsletter 
(12/2022) to start the next project soon due to our happy bank balance. 
 
   Based on the mission defined by Child's Dream "Better health and education for sustainable 
development", projects in health care and education are financed in addition to the 
construction of schools. In these areas we would like to use our saved capital, after 
consultation with Child's Dream, in a meaningful way. According to the financing needs, it is 
planned to invest in two or three different education and training programs. 
 
 

1.) Three-year High School Scholarship Program in Cambodia. In the course of this, the 
student will receive a full scholarship as well as soft skill training for their personal and 
professional development over the course of their three-year career. 
 

2.) Nurse Aid Scholarship Program in Thailand. Child's Dream is currently still in the pilot 
phase. 
 

3.) University scholarship program in Cambodia. 
 

 
   I will share the final decision with you in the 12/2023 newsletter with specific details of the 
projects we have selected, and we will funded. 
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   Since, from my own childhood experience, the fulfillment of one child's dream is followed 
by the next child's dream, I would be very happy if we continue to save. 
 
 
Bank:    Bankhaus Löbbecke 
Kontoinhaber:   Maecenata Stiftung 
Kontonummer:  DE89 1003 0500 1061 0007 01 
BIC:    LOEBDEBBXXX 
Kennwort:    Child‘s Dream Association: Querweltein Unterwegs 
 
 
   The following link leads to different ways to donate and to more information about the 
"Querweltein Unterwegs-donation account" managed by Child's Dream. 
 

Yes, I would like to donate … 
 
... for the continuation of our common childhood dream. Accompanied by a quote from the French 
poet Charles Baudelaire (1821-1867): "The deed is the sister of the dream". 
 
 
Together we can make a difference. 

Child’s Dream Association 

 

Stephan Thiemonds 

Botschafter Deutschland 

 

https://childsdream.org/donate/

